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Resumption of Ticketing 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 28, 2023, adopted the following: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Receive for this report for information. 
 
Advice and Other Information 

The TTC Board adopted the following member motion: 

1. That the TTC Board request the CEO to accurately measure and report the fare 
evasion rate against the achievement of targets within each CEO's Report. 


